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Commercial Regulation – Environmental Health
 
Having reviewed the above application I have the following comments to make from a
commercial regulation perspective:
 
The only concern I have about the proposal is a location for the storage and collection of waste
from the business.
 
I will send the applicant a letter directly regarding health and safety/ food safety requirements.
 
Regards
 
Adele
 
Adele Cook
Environmental Health Officer
Commercial Regulation
Environmental Services
Scarborough Borough Council
Town Hall
St Nicholas Street
Scarborough
YO11 2HG
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